
Everett YMCA 

 

NFF invested in creating a vibrant community in Everett, Washington, 
by providing the YMCA of Snohomish County with capital to build a 
new headquarters. The new facility will give the Y the capacity to 
serve 30,000 people, triple the number of members that are being 
served at the current site. The expanded Y’s programming and 
services will be tailored to meet the needs of Everett’s growing 
immigrant population, and, in this capacity, the Y will serve as a pilot 
for national YMCA operations. The project will also create 39 full-time-
equivalent jobs and foster collaboration with local partners. The City of 
Everett will build a park next to the site, and hundreds of Everett 
Public School District students will learn to swim as part of the Y’s 
aquatics education program.  


